

April 6, 2022

UPCOMING EVENTS

ANNOUNCEMENTS

APRIL 8 - SENIOR SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS DUE

APRIL 10 - 15 - SENIOR TRIP TO D.C.

APRIL 14 - 18 - SPRING BREAK

APRIL 18: SCHOOL BOARD MEETING - 7:00 PM; : meet.google.com/nfd-vwrn-nnx

APRIL 18 - 30 - MCA/MTAS TESTING

APRIL 30: PROM

MAY 2 - 6 - MAKE UP MCA/MTAS TESTING

MAY 30 - MEMORIAL DAY - NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS

YOU ARE ALWAYS ABLE TO SEE UPCOMING EVENTS BY CLICKING HERE!

OUR MISSION

Inspiring
Students to Meet
Challenges with
Confidence

OUR CORE VALUES

INSPIRING INNOVATION
VALUING COMMUNITY
NURTURING RESPECT

Click Here for Mr. Kjelland's Weekly Message!

MCA and MTAS Testing

Minnesota's State Testing is just around the corner. Spring Grove Schools will test April 18 through April 30. Students in grades 3 - 8 and 10 will take the Minnesota State Reading Test. Students in grades 3 - 8 and 11 will be tested in Math, and students in grades 5, 8, and 10 will be tested in Science. Participation in testing is always encouraged. Information on MCA/MTAS testing can be found on the Minnesota Department of Education Website. Especially helpful links are below.

MCA Parent Fact Sheet

Parent/Guardian Refusal Form

Please contact Mr. Kjelland with any testing related questions.

Curtains will perform July 14-17 at Ye Olde Gray Barn, Spring Grove, MN.

Auditions for the 2022 Summer Musical, CURTAINS will be held Thursday, April 7 at 3:15 pm at Spring Grove School.

We welcome students currently in grades 8 and up.

Thursday, April 7 at 6-8 pm Saturday, April 9 at 9-11 am at YOOH.

Send an email to tickets@yeoldeoperahouse.org if you can come

during one of those slots, (or surprise us by showing up unannounced) or if you can't make any of those times but are interested in being in or helping with the show.





Talking about Tech

lis the season

- * Cell Phones, Teens, and Mental Health
- * Screenagers
- * What Students Are Saying About How Much They Use Their Phones, and Whether We Should Be Worried



Click for the UPDATED Decision Tree for People With COVID-19 Symptoms (MN Department of Health)

Lion Pride

YOUTH BOOTH AT THE FARMER'S MARKET!

The Chamber of Commerce will be funding a Youth Booth at the Farmer's Market this year! Starting May 11, any youth can sell their homemade items at the booth. If you know your child wants to participate, email the chamber of commerce email address to let them know when you will be attending.

sgareachamber@gmail.com

"MT. STUDENT MORE"

First Graders created their own version of Mt. Rushmore. They named it with their name in the middle instead of "rush." Then, they drew pictures of important people in their lives.

LISTENING SESSIONS

Elementary, middle, and high school students participated in listening sessions this week. They answered questions about their most meaningful learning experiences, wellness, safety, college and career preparation, the learning spaces, and more. The feedback will be compiled and communicate throughout our system to drive programming decisions.

4TH GRADE ECONOMY PROJECT

4th Graders are creating a project to represent the island they have used to apply learning with all year. They are learning how products connect to the culture, tourism, needs, and wants of the people who live or visit a space.

4TH GRADE ECONOMY PROJECT

Kindergarten was a magical place this week! Students read Jack in the Beanstalk. Then, their beans turned into edible

elly beans!

deanstalk. Then, their beans turned into edible

MUSIC IN THE COMMUNITY

The Senior High Choir gave a 25-minute concert for the Semcac Senior Dining Easter dinner. After, all present ate a meal of ham, potatoes, green beans, SG soda and pie. It was fun to see the generations connect over music and food. Thank you to Annette Peterson for planning the event. Thank you to the Spring Grove Legion for sponsoring meals the student meals.







